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Your Submission: Hello 
 
My comments are related to older people: 
 
Rubbish collection – there will be significant issues for older people who do 
not have support people to assist them with getting their new rubbish bins to 
the kerbside for collection – what steps will be taken to assist where 
necessary?  This will be particularly difficult in the hillside suburbs. 
 
Community support – presumably older people are included in the % 
satisfaction with quality of support provided to target community groups? 
 
Winter warmth – ensuring the Council has budgeted to assist with upgrading 
housing for older people, including its own rental units. 
 
Ensuring older people understand the rate rebate scheme and how they can 
access it – could possibly be done in conjunction with the Department of 
Work and Income advisors. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 
Regards 
Gill 
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